
LAST Class 
For students in 
grades Nursery 
through Sixth 
will be held on 

Sunday, April 29 
and Monday, 
April 30th. 

 
HOMESTUDY 

Program for this 
year, will con-

clude on Sunday, 
April29th with 

our final evalua-
tion/pizza party 

Special Thanks…. 
Special thanks to all 
our catechists and 

assistants for a very 
successful year! 

We are truly blessed 
at St. Bartholomew to 
have very dedicated 

and faithful as well as 
faithfilled catechists 
to share our Catholic 
faith and traditions 
with our students.  

Please remember your 
child(ren)’s teacher in 
your prayers and take 

a moment to say 
 “Thank You” in    

person or by sending 
in a note to these   

exceptional           
catechists and        

assistants.                                          

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
First Eucharist will be 

celebrated on Saturday, 
May 5 at 11:00 a.m. at 

our “new” Church, 2930 
Hanover Pike.   

Parents are reminded that 
practice will be held Fri-
day, May 4 at 6:00 p.m. 
All first communicants 

MUST  
attend this practice. 

Please bring your banner! 
 

May Procession 
Sunday, May 13 at the 

12:00 noon Mass.   
 

Mail In:  

  If you would like to re-
register by mail, print the 
form attached with your    

E newsletter/calendar and 
mail it back to the R.E.    

office with your partial or 
full tuition payment. 

In Person: 
Walk in re-registration 

will be held on Sundays, 
April 22 and 29 from  
8:45 a.m.– 11:45 a.m. 

and Mondays, April 23, 
30 from 4:30-6:00 p.m. 

18-19 Tuition Fees 
(cash or checks) 

Or ONLINE:Parish Giving 
 

$75.00 for one child 
$125.00 two children 
$175.00 for three  
$225.00 for four+ 

After May 31: Tuition 
increases $25.00  

Re-registration for 2018-19  
Signed Forms Required  

Thank you for a great year! 

Final Issue 2017-2018 year 

Religious Education 
 

www.stbartholomewmanchester.org 

DO YOU KNOW? 
Any children who have 
not been in a Religious 
Education program and 
would like to begin and/
or receive the 
Sacraments. 
We offer a summer 
program for children 
who did not attend 
first grade and are 
entering second or third 
and wish to receive the 
Sacraments.  We also 
offer a summer 
program for older 
students to enable them 
to enter their grade 
level. 
Share this information 
with family and friends 
and CALL TODAY! 

St. Bartholomew 
Catholic Church 

Special points of in-
terest: 

 1st grade MASS instead 
of Class on Sunday,  
April 22nd. 

 VBS Registration forms 
will be coming home on 
Sunday/Monday, April 
22, 23rd     

 VBS week is June 25-29  
9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 


